
4. REPORT OF THE LEGAL SERVICES MANAGER 
 - ROTHERHAM STREET ROAD STOPPING 
 
 Attached is a copy of the report of the Legal Services Manager together with a copy of the report 

previously considered by the Board at its meeting on 5 September 2001. 
 
 It terms of standing order 2.18.17 The matter is placed before the Board again for further consideration 

to either revoke, alter or confirm the previous resolution on this matter. 
 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That in view of the comments by the Legal Services Manager and in terms of 

standing order 2.18.17 this matter receive further consideration by the Board. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/council/Agendas/2001/September/RiccartonWigram/SuppProposedRoadStoppingApprovalinPrincipleDisposalofRedundantRoadRotheramStreet.pdf

